
From: Michael Moriarity, Westwood Professional Services   

Subject: Westwood Professional Services and Avetta: Our new Subconsultant Management 

Program  

 

Westwood Professional Services’ purpose is to create a better world for people through our work. We 

have partnered with Avetta for our Subconsultant Management Program to promote a safe working 

environment, mitigate all risks, and create a value chain in which each member can depend on the 

integrity of all parties involved.  

Our teams are committed to upholding the highest ethical standards, protecting against health and safety 

risks, and conducting business in ways that adhere to all applicable laws and regulations. Using Avetta’s 

software, we can put our entire supply chain on a single platform. With this new program and partnership 

in place, we want to make it easy for you to understand our work requirements, become compliant, and 

remain compliant for future work with us.  

This partnership will allow us to contract quicker and win more work together. Westwood has dozens of 

clients in the Avetta network, and they increasingly request improved transparency and compliance 

throughout the supply chain. 

 

Our Subconsultant Management Program with Avetta 

 

We are asking you to register in the Avetta network and complete our vetting process to achieve 

compliance. An Avetta membership gives you access to a broad network of hiring clients, specialists to 

fast-track your compliance, exclusive discounts on valuable services, and preferred rates with top 

insurance providers.  

 

There is a cost to join the program based on the level of compliance required for your business and the 

type of services your company offers.  

 

What’s next? 

 

Please keep an eye out for an invitation from the Avetta Registrations Team (on behalf of us at 

Westwood Professional Services). Avetta’s Team will reach out to walk you through registering with 

Avetta and joining our Subconsultant Management Program.  

 

 

Please reach out to VendorSupport@westwoodps.com if you have specific questions about your working 

relationship with us. We’re looking forward to our continued partnership!   

 

Thank you,  

 

Michael Moriarity  

Subcontracting Manager  

 

 

https://www.avetta.com/
mailto:VendorSupport@westwoodps.com

